30 South 17th Street DALLAS

ECHELON
Post Office Box 3223 KNOXVILLE
Ph adelphia, PA 19101 PHILADELPHIA

VALLEY FORGE

Augusc 16, 1982

Mr. Waiter P. Haass, Chief
Quality Assurance Branch
Division of Engincering
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Haass:

Topical Report UPC-"R-001-6

We are tramsmitting, for your review and approval, proposed
Revision 6 to our Topical Report UEC-TR-001. Changes introduced in
Revision 6 are the result of organizational ¢hnenges in the Reliablility
and Quality Assurance¢ Department and -osition and organization title
changes. Also the con:ols for dupli-ate record storage facilities
are incotrporated as you requested in your letter of April 26, 1982.

Specific changese are Ii'g¢hlighted by a line in the right hand

margin. Should you have uny dusstiens regarding theése changes, please
let me know.

Very truly yours,
. B. Silverwood, Manager
Reliability & Quality Assurance
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